From: Lynnette Seymour

To: Eee.Setting; TM FR Notices; Cain, Catherine
Subject: Proposed Letter of protest fees

Date: Monday, September 30, 2019 9:58:13 PM
Dear all,

Please do not begin to charge for letters of protest. Those are the only way our voices cane be heard against business
bullies who try (and succeed) to trademark common words and phrases like Dogs, | Love My Wife, and Duh!

Business bullies should not be able to keep super common words like the above examples to themselves. Please
don’t let them win even more by charging for Letters of Protest. | beg you to let the protests continue to be free of

charge.

Thank you so much! Appreciate it!
Lynnette Seymour



